
















































































































































Monday, August 22, 2022 

Town of Pincher Creek Council Meeting Delegation 

Short- and Long-Term Tourist Rentals 

We have spoken to a number of residents in regards to the impact from the number 

of short- and long-term tourist rentals dotted throughout the town. We have 

conducted research of how other communities are focussing and moving forward to 

address this situation. 

There are many pros and cons that impact the community with the welcomed 

introduction of a bylaw to address this growing trend. 

We believe the situation must be fair and equitable to the commercial 

accommodation sector who provide lodging and amenities for visitors and 

employment for our citizens. 

We understand that the solution must provide relief for the community's housing and 

rental community, as lowering the supply of affordable housing drives rental prices 

higher, necessitating the residents to leave for a better quality of life in another 

community. 

Solution 

We would encourage the Town to host a public meeting for the residents to engage 

in transparent and open dialogue, to explore the effects of this diversity on our 

community, such as the impact on safety, zoning, affordable housing, traffic, parking, 

noise, taxes, development permits, absentee landlords, residential services and 24/7 

enforcement. 

After the gathering of information from the community on a prescribed timeline, we 

would encourage the Council to strike an ad hoc committee consisting of Council 

member(s), Town administration personnel and 2-3 citizens-at-large to reseach, 

follow process, and develop the framework for an all inclusive working bylaw. 








































































































